Smoke Signals... From the McKinneys
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MARCH 2022

Dear Friends in Christ,

We just entered the days of early spring and our weather is beginning to make that turn. It is
the time we have waited for after a cold winter and we look forward to outside activities and
the busyness of ministry life. ' ,

For us, the reservation is still not lifting all the restrictions, so things continue in a slow pace.
The people are still living in fear of what was, and what might be. These people are stuck in the
traditions of their beliefs, and not in the words of the Psalmist, "God is

our refuge and strength, a present help in time of troub_le_.""(Ps. 46:1)

Thanks for the prayers you prayed for Regina and I for our health. My wife had covid and
suffered the after effects but is now doing almost as normal as she was before. She is under
test for her heart, so keep her in your prayers. ' ' '

We just returned from Oklahoma, Regina's sister Myra just passed away Myra was married to
one of my older brothers namedJerry, They had just celebrated their 51st year in marriage, so
you know he will go through some moments of missing her. Keep him in your prayers! ;

| had mentioned a new added ministry in our Sunday night services, "a meal and a message."
We have had a small number of visitors for this but | think as restrictions are lifted, more people
will come out for the meeting....pray for that to take place!

We are also planning to have Scott Silvers to open up Spring Happenings on the first Sunday in
April. Then, during Resurrection Sunday, we will begin Revival Week with Ron Burmng He and
his wife Brenda are special people and will do our people goc»dI

We have a lot of thlngs,planned for the hot summer days, so keep us in those prayers you pray
and remember to keep praying for lost souls to be reached in this region.

We have a problem with the water system and must boil the water....again! ;

The water has been a problem for the last four years and under boil notice. So, we have had to
use bottle water these few years and it can get expensive after a time. It sometimes feels like
we are in a third world country.

So, we thank you for all your prayers!

For His Sake
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Larry G Mckmney
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